
 

 

Kingsfield First  

Gunn Street 

Biddulph 

Stoke-on-Trent 

Staffordshire 

ST8 6AY                                           17th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
I hate to mention this so early in the academic year but Christmas is getting closer! 
We are pleased to once again offer the card printing service from Cauliflower 
Cards.  Cauliflower Cards provide a service allowing your child’s art work to be 
professionally printed into a high quality, personal and unique Christmas card, 
wrapping paper or gift for you to buy then give to family and friends.   We, as a 
school, will receive part of the money raised, which help us to providing additional 
treats for the children.  
 
Whilst these are normally given as Christmas cards, there are no limitations on 
what cards you can make.  If you wish for your child to participate in this fantastic 
opportunity, then please create your designs at home.  Orders must be placed no 
later than Monday 1st November.  All designs will be returned to your child after 
printing.  The designs can be done on either A4 or A5 paper or card.  Please use 
Pritt Stick to attach the design to the application form.  More information, regarding 
the materials you can use etc. can be found on the application form sent with this 
letter.   
 
All payments are to be paid directly to Cauliflower Cards via their website. You can 
purchase your child’s design in the style of a card, gift labels, wrapping paper, mug 
or even a spiral bound book. All prices can be found on the application form 
included with this letter. 
 
It’s time to get designing. You can use paints, or glitter.  You can even create a 
collage.  It’s even ok to use that cotton wool from under the bathroom sink for snow!  
You will find many ideas on https://www.cauliflowercards.co.uk/christmas-gallery  I 
look forward to seeing the designs and the finished Christmas cards – they always 
look fantastic! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Gray 
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